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Thank you, Mr. President.

The Kyrgyz Republic welcomes the delegation of Serbia and thanks for presentation of its 4th UPR report. 

We recommend that Serbia:
1. Continue its efforts to prevent, combat and punish trafficking in persons and to focus its efforts on members of ethnic minorities and non-citizens, who were particularly vulnerable to trafficking; 
2. Ensure that all non-citizens, including migrants and asylum-seekers, enjoyed their human rights and had access to adequate humanitarian services;
3. Ratify the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and their Families.

We wish Serbia a successful UPR.

I thank you! 
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